
 
 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 

PLANNING BOARD 

February 28, 2023 

 

PRESENT: Michael Foster 

Andrew Ross 

Robert Rumpl 

Sara Schumacher-Marks 

Bruce Shearer 

Colleen Donavan 

David McLaughlin 

 

 

Kathleen Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer 

Michael Berns, Building Inspector 

 

 

 

2320 ELMWOOD AVENUE - SIGNAGE         

       

 Zack Kohler, applicant, wants to put an awning on the back of the building.  

Robert Rumpl moved to approve as presented.   

 Seconded by Andrew Ross, and approved by all members. 

  

 

OTHER BUSINESS____________________________________________________________ 

 

Michael Berns explained that the Village Board is looking to update the signage sections 

of the Municipal Code.  He asked for the Planning Board’s input.   

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for March 28, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer 

         


